After School Program FAQs

When will the After School Program
be held?

The 2025/2026 Blochman After School
Program will operate from the first day
of school (August 14, 2025) to the last
day of school (June 10, 2026) until
5:30pm for TK-6th graders.

What will students be doing during
the day?

The goal of the program is to provide
students with a safe and supportive
environment to complete homework and
practice liReady skills. Students will also
be spending time creating art and
crafting projects for enrichment, which
consists of using a variety of individual
or small group projects and engaging
STEAM activities. Physical activities are
strategically placed throughout the
afternoon.

Will transportation be provided at the
end of the After School Program

day?

No. Parents are required to provide
transportation or make arrangements for
their child(ren) to be picked up. Students
must be picked up prior to 5:15pm to
allow staff to close portables and return
materials. All people picking up students
must be listed on Enroliment Forms.

Will snacks be served each day?
YES. Snacks will be served daily and
are free to all enrolled students that
attend.

What does the program cost?
The program is free to all students.

How do | enroll my child for the After
School Program?

Simply fill out the enrollment form for
each child and one Parent-Agreement .
The forms can be downloaded and
printed from the school website in the
Parents’ tab, then click After School
Program. Forms may also be picked up
in the office. Forms should be turned
into the office or your student’s teacher.

Is daily attendance mandatory?

No. However, we will be accepting
students that can commit to the entire
program schedule first. We also
encourage you to have your child attend
all day for the best possible outcome
and experience. Please pick up your
child no later than 5:15pm.

What are the rules of the program?
Every student attending the After School
Program is held to the same behavior
expectations as the regular school day.
Please see the Parent-Student
Handbook and Parent Agreement
forms.

*Please note that if you have previously
opted out, you may still enroll your child
in the After School Program any time
during the school year, however access
to the program is dependent on
availability of space(s).



